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Library Council is an important part of the MU Libraries’ decision-making and information sharing processes. The following modifications in the way Council meetings are conducted will become effective February 17, 2005, to make this organization more useful, forward‑looking, and proactive in addressing the important issues that affect the Libraries. The new format will be in place for a 1-year trial followed by an evaluation.
Purpose of Council

Library Council exists:
· To facilitate communication within the MU Libraries;
· To gather and share information on important topics; and
· To provide input to the Director of Libraries from representatives of the MU Libraries’ various constituencies on a variety of issues that affect the operations and policies of the Libraries.
Structure of Council meetings

Council meetings will be divided into two parts:
1.  Business Meeting (30 minutes)

· Operational issues, discussion, and input;
· Policy review;
· Reports from Director of Libraries on state/regional/national meetings of interest that he has attended;
· Director’s announcements; and
· Announcements (brief) from others, as needed.
2.  Open Forum (60 to 90 minutes)

· Presentations, followed by discussion on topical issues of interest
· These could include reports from conferences, information on interesting projects or issues from a particular area of the Libraries, trends in the profession that we should be aware of, etc. The goal is to use this time to become aware of what’s going on in the Libraries, on campus, in the profession, in technology, etc.
· These presentations could be done by a Council member, other MU Libraries staff, or invited guests from outside the Libraries.
· If there is sufficient interest, some of the presentations could also become Staff Development Committee programs at a later time.
Meeting schedules, agendas, attendance

· Council meetings will be held once a month throughout the year.

· The agendas will be developed by coordinators who will collect agenda items and actively seek topics and presenters for the forum. Alice Allen and Judy Maseles have volunteered to do this for the period of the pilot project.

· Agendas will be announced in advance.

· Official membership of Library Council will remain the same to insure appropriate representation and provide continuity. However, all other interested Library employees are welcome to attend either the entire meeting or only the open forum portion. (Staff who wish to attend should get supervisor approval.)

· Summary Notes will continue to be prepared and distributed to all MU Libraries staff.

